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Great news for Connecticut commuters -

the General Assembly passed a budget that maintains full funding for
public transportation and the Department of Transportation in general
- at least in the near term.

Full story click here>

Public Hearings on proposed service reductions that were to be held at
Bethel Town Hall May 29, New Milford Town Hall May 30, HARTransit
offices & Danbury City Hall May 31 are now cancelled.

We thank you for making your voices heard!
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